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On this date a van from the Navy Lithographers Association Reunion Tour arrived at 

Quantico National Cemetery, at 1100hrs, for a tour of the cemetery and presentations 

about the Missing In America Project.  There were 8 guests and a driver/tour guide in 

attendance.  Mark Kowalewski, from the Prince William County Office of Tourism, was 

in attendance at Section 22.   

 

I provided the group with presentations about Quantico National Cemetery and MIAP 

while we toured the cemetery grounds.   

 

Upon arriving at Section 22 of the cemetery, everyone disembarked the bus and posted 

American flags (provided by the Prince William County Office of Tourism) at MIAP 

grave sites.   

 

After re-boarding the van, presentations continued and questions were answered.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Forrest Lingenfelter, Virginia State Coordinator 

Missing In America Project  

 

http://www.miap.us/

